
February 10,2006 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: MBI Services Group, LLC 
Response to FPSC Order No. PSC-03-1469-FPF-TL 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

I am writing on behalf of MBI Services Group, LLC (hereinafter 'IMBI"), to file a 
response to the Florida Public Service Commission's Order No. PSC-03-1469-FPF-TLY wherein 
the Commission granted the petitions filed by Incumbent Local Exchange Companies Verizon, 
Sprint, and BellSouth, to reduce their intrastate switched access charges to interstate parity, and 
required Interexchange Carriers to flow-through the switched access rate reductions. 

MBI hereby attests that it has not paid any intrastate switched access charges to Verizon, 
Sprint, or BellSouth in the most recent 12 month period. MBI also will not have any switched 
access rate reductions from these carriers to flow-through in the future. Accordingly, MBI is 
filing this letter in lieu of a tariff filing. 

MBI just started its operations in Florida around October 2005. MBI provides 
international telecommunications services via its own switch. Although MBI's services include 
prepaid calling cards, they, like its other services, are marketed for international calling use. 
Further, MBI only provides telecommunications services on a wholesale basis; MBI does not 
offer any services (cards included) to the end-user. For these reasons, MBI has not contracted 
with Verizon, Sprint, or BellSouth for interstate switched access. 

Please date-stamp the "Receipt" copy of the enclosed filing and return it in the enclosed 
s e l f - a d d r e s s e d ,  stamped envelope. Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please 
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COM A n t a c t  the undersigned. 
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